
City of Kaukauna 
Board of Public Works             February 5th, 2024 
JJB/engr dept 

 
Agenda Item # 2B 
5-24 Kenneth Avenue Utility Relay Project 
 
Background 
 
The Engineering Department has reviewed an analyzed the bids from Feaker & Sons, 
Kruczek, Carl Bowers, DeGroot, Jossart, PTS Contractors, Dorner and David Tenor 
Corporation, received on January 31, 2024, at 4:00PM for the 5-24 Kenneth Avenue Utility 
Relay Project. The Engineering Department received eight bids this year and also created an 
engineer’s estimate prior to bid opening. 
 
Review 
 
The Engineering Department has compared the eight received bids against the engineers 
estimate. The bids themselves are within $28,822.00 from the three lowest bids, which is a 
good indication that they are competitive. The lowest bid (Feaker) is under the Engineer’s 
Estimate by $60,186.50 which is another indication that the received bids are reasonable and 
competitive. The bids for the Alternate Arthur Street are within $22,316.14 from the three 
lowest bid, which is competitive.  The lowest bid (Feaker) is under the Engineer’s Estimate by 
$33,059.95, which indicates the bids we received are reasonable and competitive. Attached 
is a bid tabulation showing the pricing differences between the received bids. 
 
Kaukauna Utilities Board will review the bids and recommend the project on February 21st. 
 
Recommended Action 
 
Award Project 5-24 Kenneth Avenue Utility Relay to Feaker & Sons, DePere, WI including the 
base bid price of $1,318,816.00 and Alternate Bid for Arthur Street for bid price of 
$658,752.50, total contract award of $1,945,634.36.    
 


